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Dear Parent / Carer
Year 11 Drama

You may be aware that our drama teacher resigned last term from her post to explore new pastures,
and we wish her the best in her endeavours. After Miss Brown left, we have been unable to recruit a
replacement of the high standard we, and you, rightly expect. Recruiting staff has always been a
delicate matter and is one that has been exacerbated by COVID. We appreciate this may be
disappointing to some, but we do not believe it is right to compromise on the quality of education
your child receives.

Whilst we have not recruited a new drama teacher, we have secured a fantastic drama teaching
consultant called Ms Rimmington-Singh who will be working with your child to get them through their
drama qualification and secure the best outcomes.

Just before Christmas, Ms Rimmington-Singh had been to Rockwood Academy to meet your child on
a one-to-one basis to understand exactly where they are in terms of their drama coursework and their
individual needs. She had also met with Miss Brown to do a full handover, so we are confident your
child will have a smooth running from now until the summer in drama.

Your child also has access to Mr Robinson (based in the library) who has been acting as a support
member of staff for GCSE drama.

If you have any further questions or comments on this, please do not hesitate to contact the Academy
on the above email address.

Yours sincerely

Miss D Chudasama
Deputy Headteacher (Quality of Education)
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